
This term, in Rabbits class, our topic is  

Out of this world!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Here is an overview of what we are learning in Year 

One this term: 

Literacy 

We will be sharing lots of stories associated with 

space including Whatever Next!, Man on the Moon 

and Beegu.  

When writing, children will be encouraged to use a 

correct pencil grip and form their letters correctly 

in preparation to join their letters. We will teach the 

use of finger spaces, full stops and capital letters. 

We will also introduce adjectives (describing words). 

Maths 

This term we will be looking addition and subtraction 

(up to 10), 2D and 3D shape and Place Value (up to 

20).  We will be continuing to develop the children’s 

understanding of numbers. Our focus will be writing 

numerals correctly and number bonds to 10 and 20.  

Topic 

As scientists, we will be: 

• Identifying different light sources. 

• Carrying out an investigation- what will happen if a 

material gets too close to the sun? 



 

As musicians, we will be:  

• Listen, learn and respond to new songs. 

• Compose and perform a new song. 

As artists, we will be: 

• Looking at Peter Thorpe’s art work.  

• Use some of the ideas from Peter Thorpe to 

create pieces 

As historians we will be: 

• Describe significant people from the past. 

(Neil Armstrong) 

• Recognise that there are reasons why people 

in the past acted as they did. 

• Look back at the first moon landing.  

As designers, we will be: 

• Designing and creating our own rockets.  

 

 



PSHE 

In PSHE this term we will be looking at celebrating 

differences.  

 

P.E. 

In Outdoor PE will continue to focus on ball skills. 

 

R.E. 

We will be learning about Christianity and the 

Christmas Story, exploring gifts and what gifts we 

would give Jesus if he were born in 2021.  

 

ICT & Computing  

We will be: 

• Logging on and off 

• Using a computer safely 

• Exploring Purple Mash.  


